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Hello Anne Oakley,

The proposed request for an Administrative Adjustment has been approved for the 10% deviation of
the driveway length than the applicable UDO standards. All other regulations of the Town of
Zebulon UDO will be fully applicable. Please note that any deviation from the proposed request in
terms of lot or area will need additional approval.

If you have questions regarding this approval, please do not hesitate to contact the Town of
Zebulon Planning Department.

Sincerely,
Town of Zebulon
Planning Department

This review has been approved. Stamped Plans of the amendment can be found under the
applicable folder in IDT

Project: 712 Arendell
Application Type: Site Plan Application
Workflow: Site Plan (Initial Review): TRC Review
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